
  Stanton Community Schools March 22, 2022 

 

 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

 

Upcoming School Events   
 

 

 

 

Tuesday March 22 
MS Gym is Closed for Prom Decorating 

 

USD Coyote Jazz Festival in Vermillion 

*Depart 7:30am/ Approx. Return 5pm* 

 

5
th
 & 6

th
 Grade HAL 3:45pm-4:30pm @ HS 

 

Wednesday March 23 

MS Gym is Closed for Prom Decorating 

 

Thursday March 24 

MS Gym is Closed for Prom Decorating 

 

Quiz Bowl @ NECC 

*Depart 8am / Return Approx. 3:35pm* 

 

Music Fundraiser Pick Up – 
After School @ HS Lunch Room 

 

Friday March 25 
MS Gym is Closed for Prom Decorating 

 

8
th
 Grade Trip to Midland College  

*Dismiss 10:20 / Depart 10:30 / Return Approx. 4:30* 

 

Saturday March 26 
Prom  

Grand March 6:30pm 

Dinner 7pm 

Dance 7:45pm-11pm 

 

Sunday March 27 

MS Gym is Closed for Prom Clean Up 

 

Monday March 28 
Jazz Festival @ NECC 

*Dismiss 10:05 / Depart 10:15 / Return Approx. 3:25* 

 

EHC Quiz Bowl in Pender 

*Dismiss 3:15 / Depart 3:20 / Approx. Return Time 9* 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast for Today 
French Toast 

 

Lunch for Today 
Hot Ham and Cheese, Fries, Fruit and Milk 

 

Alternate: Listed on the White Board by the Milk Cooler                                                               

Alternates are subject to change. 
******************************************************************** 

Upcoming Student Group Meetings and Events: 
 
 

MS Student Council Meeting – 11:45am – March 22 –  
Mrs. Domogalla’s Classroom 

 
HS Boys Basketball Meeting – 7:45am – Mr. Schmidt’s Room 
For any boys interested in going out for Basketball next year. 

 
FFA Meeting – Homeroom – March 23 – Mrs. Schwartz’s Room 

 
 FBLA Meeting – Advisory – March 28 – Mrs. Renn’s Room 

 
Senior Football Meeting – Homeroom – March 30 – HS Library 

 
FCA Meeting – 3:35pm – March 30 – HS Library  

 

******************************************************************** 
Looking Ahead – On the Calendar 

Please visit www.scs-ne.org for all real time event listings. 
 

The Friends of the Library will be hosting a kids' day event 
on Saturday, May 21st. Lots of fun activities planned for the 
day! If high school students can help out during this event, 

they would love to have them. They will need help with 
activities, managing kids, etc. This is a great opportunity for 

community services hours. If there are student 
organizations that would like to run an activity or "booth", 

please let me know and I will let the library committee 
know. Thanks! – Mrs. Hardy 

 
 

http://www.scs-ne.org/

